
Carissa Fala-Wren 
 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

Banning kids from any activity they enjoy will negatively impact their lives. Every child should be 
able to enjoy sports without restrictions because they are transgender. They are still kids and 
still want a fun childhood.   

 
I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 
 


